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I am strongly against any changes to the Oregon Constitution that would allow 

changes to the Kicker. This is theft.  This is taxpayer money.  If there is a surplus 

then legally it must be returned to the taxpayers.  Stop driving high earners out of the 

state of Oregon due to the constant increasing of taxes.  We need high earners to 

continue to support the economy.  They paid the most in taxes and should therefore 

get the most back in the form of a kicker.  


